
                   
ROADS & INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 

MARINE DEPARTMENT 

ROTHESAY HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS  

Date of Issue: 24th May 2024 

Rothesay Link Span Berth Remedial Works – Diving Operations. 

May 2024 – February 2025 (provisional )  

Mariners are advised that Diving Operations will take place overnight from 2000 hrs 

until 0600 hrs on the Link Span Berth at Rothesay Harbour.  

Diving Operations will be conducted from a floating barge on this Berth operated by 

Shearwater Diving who will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 –call sign 

“Shearwater Divers”. The Barge will be well lit and display the appropriate Signals. 

 Vessels must approach or leave Rothesay Harbour at minimum speed / low wash during 

these hours and navigate with the utmost caution. 

 

 

Date: 24th May 2024 

Peter Welsh. Harbour Master  - Rothesay 

Tel: 01700 503842 

Email peter.welsh@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

tel:01700

